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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
It is a beautiful morning today. We are on our way to the Holy Ground as I write this letter. So many 
things to pray about but on top of my list is our True Mother as she travels around in South America and 
carries out some worldwide providential tasks. 
 
I would like to encourage every one of you to reflect on how as a community we can help lessen the load 
True Mother is carrying on her shoulders. 
 
Let us continue in our efforts to take care of one another and the bigger community that we are a part of. 
Let us participate in the upcoming activities here in Seattle. For this month of July, we are having Parent's 
Day - July 14th. Let us bring our family and friends and share the love to one another and enjoy Heavenly 
Parent and True Parents presence through each one. 
 
I wish you all the Heavenly blessings. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Family Church Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 
 


